
Greetings,

   I am in opposition to this bill. It unfairly benefits landlords, while ignoring homeowners. Why only provide assistance to those 
renting? You would be lining the pockets of landlords and rental management companies, while families are losing their homes. 
Provide mortgage assistance as well as rental assistance. 


